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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/14/2005

From:     John Dubberley

Comment:
As an early jazz fan I am strongly in favor of removing copyright from orphaned 
works. Many disks are not being reissued. If the surviving copies aren't duplicated,
they will disappear.
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